2006 Woodland Owners Short Course

The 2006 Woodland Owners Short Course is scheduled for the 2
Thursday of June through September. The Woodland Owners Short
Course consists of four segments spread out across Kentucky and
each segment covers a variety of woodland related topics.

There are a wide range of management possibilities available to
woodland owners in Kentucky including generating income from
timber harvests and forest crops, recreational use, and wildlife man-
agement to name a few. Regardless of the management objective, ba-
sic information about forest management is vitally important to help
ensure the future sustainability of your woodlands. To get the most
out of their woodlands, owners need a basic knowledge of all aspects
of sustainable forest management. The 2006 Woodland Owners
Short Course will provide that information through experts from
around the state.

This is a great opportunity for woodland owners to learn more
about woodland management, sources of assistance, harvesting and
marketing, invasive species, and woodland recreation. It is also a
great opportunity to make beneficial contacts with natural resource
professionals and other woodland owners. Space is limited so if you
are interested please register early.

The Woodland Owners Short Course is sponsored by the Univer-
sity of Kentucky Department of Forestry, the Kentucky Division of
Forestry, and the Kentucky Woodland Owners Association. Partici-
pants are encouraged to attend as many of the segments as possible.
The final segment will include a presentation of a certificate of partic-
ipation to those landowners that attend at least three of the four
scheduled segments.

For additional details and to view the brochure,which includes the
registration form, go to www.ukforestry.org or call (859) 257-7597.
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